
Health Passports for Children in 

Care in Norfolk



What we did

• Apply for funding from NHS England

• Form a stakeholder group across

– NHS Commissioning

– Commissioning Support Unit

– NHS providers

– Norfolk County Council

– Graphic Designer – Me & The Dog



How we designed the passports

• Met with the In Care Council

• Formed a co-production group

– Meetings to co-produce the passport

• Passport design

• Passport content

– Consulted with wider children in care

– Designs and contend signed off

– Printed and launched on XXXX



How we are promoting the passport

– Launch event 5th July 2017

– Poster designed by and for children in care

– Promoting at health and social care team 

meetings

– Promoting with GP Practices across Norfolk



What the In Care Council Said



One of the posters



What's next

We are reviewing the passport 

with the In Care Council to 

make sure it works for them


